
 

  

 

           September 3rd, 2020 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
 
If you have opted for remote learning for your child, we would like you to complete an online survey to let us 
know if your child has any technology/device needs to support learning at home. Please complete one survey 
submission for each child. Please submit your completed survey(s) by midnight on Monday, September 7. 
 
 
Although every effort will be made to provide your child with the technology he/she needs, we may be faced with 
limitations in the number of devices we can provide. Every effort will be made to provide the needed technology 
to all students. 
 
 
If your child(ren) is enrolled in remote learning, please click here to complete the technology survey: 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfmgLvwfHwUL0jGNdDrnkV9wpqmvEOXBXmOl3Zr6Bcl7Vk0H

g/viewform?usp=sf_link 

 
 
We will contact parents individually next week after reviewing all our school community’s technology 
requirements. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mr Amos, 
 

19112 2nd Concession Road 

East Gwillimbury, ON    L9N 0H2 

905-895-0303 (T) 905-895-0304 (F) 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfmgLvwfHwUL0jGNdDrnkV9wpqmvEOXBXmOl3Zr6Bcl7Vk0Hg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfmgLvwfHwUL0jGNdDrnkV9wpqmvEOXBXmOl3Zr6Bcl7Vk0Hg/viewform?usp=sf_link

